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Salem Police Department is the recipient of §18,168.48 of DULL VT OT Grant funds. ‘These
funds are for the 2016-2017 DUII HVE OT Grant.

There are two required DUIT HVE OT events that require participation during the grant year,
which is the Christmas-New Year’s Holiday season (December 15, 2016 - January 1, 2017)
and Labor Day (August 18, 2017 - September 3, 2017). Your media pre & post releases are
mandatory. If the media does run your story, copies should be submitted with your claim. Claims
arc due on the 5" of the following month of participation. If you do not have a claim for a
specific month; please complete in Badge Data a report, with only stats and match portion
completed.

Attached you will find the State and Federal Agreements and Assurances and the Buy America
Act. By participating in the DUII HVE grant, your agency agrees to comply with the regulations
on those documents. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Yvonne
MecNeil at 503-303-4951 x 105,

Thank your of keeping our roads safe for all Oregonians,

Jenelle Lawrence
Executive Director
Oregon Impact
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